
   

 

 

 
Hello Mid-Coast Juniors, 
 
I hope everyone is doing well. I had a wonderful time showing for my last time as a 
junior at the Fort Worth Junior Show this year.  It was great time seeing everyone 
and I would like to congratulate y'all for the amazing job you did representing our 
breed in the show ring.  No matter where your placing was in the class I know we 
all made life long  memories with our friends and families. Congratulations to all!   
 
Your Mid-Coast junior officers are busy planning a social to be held at Houston dur-
ing the Junior Show. We are looking for suggestions, as well as volunteers. If you 
have ideas or would like to help, please let one of us know. We want everyone to 
be involved and get to know each other! Please be on the lookout for more infor-
mation on the social!  

 
 The Norval and Anna Sells Mid-Coast Show and meeting has been set for April 28th in Navasota. Entry forms will be 
available from the Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis website as well as in this edition of the Cattle Rattle, and must be post-
marked by March 30,2018.  Please mark your calendars and plan to attend.  This is a great opportunity to get all your 
cattle out before Junior Nationals. We always have a lot of fun and there  are great prizes. An event has been created 
on the Mid-Coast Facebook page where you can let us know if you are planning on attending or not. This is also our 
annual  Mid-Coast Santa Gertrudis  Junior meeting and we will be electing officers as well as the Queen and Princess 
for the upcoming year.  If you are interested in getting more involved with our affiliate and want to know more infor-
mation about these available leadership positions, please let me know I will be happy to answer any questions you 
may have. We also will be discussing the Junior National Show during the meeting and would like everyone’s input.   
 
Please remember that Mid-Coast dues were due on January 1st.  For your convenience you  can go online and pay 
them through the Mid-Coast website.   
 
Also, Seniors please be aware that the scholarship information has been posted on the Mid-Coast website as well.  
There were several scholarships awarded last year so watch the deadlines and  don't miss out on this great opportuni-
ty.  The application is due to be postmarked by March 26th, so you’ll want to print and complete your application at 
https://midcoastsantagertrudis.com/scholarships/. 
 
 
 I hope everyone has safe travels to the rest of the majors and I look forward to seeing everyone there.  
 

Heather Stenson 
Junior president  
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Upcoming Events 
 

 
Mar. 24th - Rodeo Austin Live-
stock Show; Jr. SG  Heifer Show 
 
Apr. 27th-28th - Norval and An-
na Sells Mid-Coast SG Show; 
Navasota, TX 
 
June 23-30th -  National Junior 
Santa Gertrudis Show,  
Texarkana, AR 

Visit our website at http://midcoastsantagertrudis.com 



2  

 

Howdy Mid-Coast! 

 

As we are coming to the conclusion of Spring Break (for most of us) and the 

end of the spring show season, I would like to remind you all to please be sub-

mitting your photographs from 2017 nationals to now! I would love to win the 

scrapbook contest this year at Nationals but cannot do it without you! 

 

Since my last email I sent out in September, I have only received photos from 

Mrs. Moran and one Mid-Coast member. I know we have more members than 

just one! As a sophomore in college, I have a very busy schedule with courses and internships, 

so I am trying to get a head start on this scrapbook for nationals before I begin my summer in-

ternship in May. The sooner y’all submit your photos, the sooner I can start working on it and 

make it great for the whole affiliate!  

 

Just to remind y’all of what photos I would like y’all to submit: 

 

Any backdrop, show ring, candid, group, or Mid-Coast related photos from 2017 Junior Nation-

als in Lake Charles, Fall Major Shows, Spring Major Shows, 2018 National Show in Fort Worth, 

any jackpot shows you have attended.  

Photos of juniors involved in things outside of Mid-Coast like sports, fine arts, FFA, 4-H, church, 

etc. 

Any Grand Champion, Reserve Champion, or class winner photos from National or Major shows. 

Please include the junior’s name, heifer/bull’s name, class/division title, and name of show you 

attended.  

 

Please be watching for a form to fill out that you will receive either by mail, email, or at the Mid-

Coast Annual Show, on April 28th in Navasota, that will be highlighting each junior in our scrap-

book. Once you have received this form, please be sure to fill all of it out and send it to either 

myself or Mrs. Moran as soon as possible so that I can be sure to have your junior included in 

the scrapbook. If I do not receive your form, I cannot include your junior’s information in the 

scrapbook. 

 

I will NOT be working on the Mid-Coast scrapbook during Junior Nationals this year, it will be 

completed and ready to go before I leave for Texarkana. I will be bringing many head of cattle, 

working as a National Director, and only having myself and my mom to work cattle and accom-

plish things during the week. If I do not receive your form or photos before Junior Nationals, I 

will not be able to include you in the scrapbook and I want to be able to include everyone!  

 

Please be sure to start sending these things in. I look forward to seeing you all at the annual 

show as well as junior nationals!  

 

Thanks, and Gig ‘Em! 

 

Shelby Ferguson 
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Mid-Coast Seniors!!! 
 

Have you completed your scholarship application yet? 
 

The due date of March 26th is approaching! 
 

Get your application on-line at: 
https://midcoastsantagertrudis.com/scholarships/ 
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Juniors at HLSR... 

Congratulations to the following 2017/2018 Mid-Coast Members  

who participated in the  

HLSR Santa Gertrudis Junior Breeding Beef Heifer Show on  

March 10, 2018: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

A special congratulations to Cory Barrett for having the Reserve Champion Heifer Calf,  

to Laura Zibilski for the Champion Senior Heifer, 

and to Heather Stenson for her Reserve Champion Senior Heifer! 

 

If we’ve missed your placement or participation, please let us know! 

Matthew Aparicio Kaden Leonard Landon Stem

Cory Barrett Hannah Logan Heather Stenson

Caydi Blaha Ashleigh Manasco Kristen Storey

Skylar Doherty Logan Mason Jordan Trant

Gracie Garza Dawson Moran Lanae Tucker

Mason Gisler Madison Moran Brooke Vandenbergh

Madeline Hachtel Matthew Payne Macie Villanueva

Ryan Hachtel Steven Payne Blair Watz

Demi Harrington Kamryn Phillips Calvin Wunderlich

Rinley Jacobs Sierra Sebesta Laura Zibilski

Kenley Kincannon Karli Shupak
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2018 HLSR Jr. Santa Gertrudis  

Heifer Show Buckle Sponsors 
(Provided by Cheryll Grainger) 

 

Urbanosky Ranch – Plantersville, TX 
 

CF Cattle Company, Curtis & Kathy Fuchs & 

Family – Brenham, TX 
 

Rocking S6 Cattle, Neal & Tanya Schulemann 

– Navasota, TX 
 

Helen Carleston – Louise, TX 
 

Myers Cattle & Land, In Memory of Mr. Carroll 

Myers – Navasota, TX 
 

LRB Ranches dba Briggs Ranches – Victoria, 

TX 
 

Blackjack Oaks Ranch, Allen/Karen Ginnard 

– Washington, TX 
 

Hurricane Cattle Company, Paul, Molly, Han-

nah & Kyle Burrough – Weatherford, TX 
 

The Moran Family, David, Christy, Madison & 

Dawson Moran –  Brenham, TX 
 

Double G Cattle – Stephanie Nite - Katy, TX 
 

In Memory of Mr. Carroll Myers, Lightning C 

Ranch – Magnolia, TX 

 

CMWW Partners, Pete & Dana Wilson – Carri-

zo Springs, TX 

 

 

Thank you for your donations!   

You make life special for our Juniors! 
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Coming Events! 

    Get ready for the  
2018 National Santa Gertrudis Show 

June 23rd—June 30th, 2018 
at Four States Fair and Rodeo 

in Texarkana, Arkansas! 

Send your thoughts 
and ideas to your 

Junior Officers or to 
David and Christy 

Moran! 

 

 

2018 Norval and Anna Sells Mid-Coast Junior  

Santa Gertrudis Show 

April 27
th

 and 28
th

  *  Grimes County Fairgrounds  *  Navasota, TX 

 

Your entry form must be postmarked by March 30
th

!  (Forms are on Pages 14 and 15) 

 

Junior Members:  Be thinking about running for Junior Officer positions at the Mid-Coast Junior  

meeting taking place on Saturday morning! 
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https://www.facebook.com/midcoastsantagertrudis 

and.. 
Look on our Association website Home Page at http://midcoastsantagertrudis.com 

Don’t forget to look for us on our Facebook site... 

 
 
 
 

Don’t forget that your  
2018 Mid-Coast Junior Membership renewal  

is due! 

Renew now to ensure eligibility  

for Junior Show entries! 

Renew on-line on the Membership page at  

http://midcoastsantagertrudis.com, or use the form  

on the following page 

Your 2017/2018 Junior Officers... 

 

President: Heather Stenson 
Vice President: Caydi Blaha 
Secretary: Parker Mason 
Reporter: Shelby Ferguson 

 

 
2017 Queen  *  Courtney Roberts 
2017 Princess  *  Demi Harrington 



10  

 


